
Student Spotlight

Several of our talented students
represented CCA in PMEA's
District 2 Chorus Festival at
Allegheny College.
Special shoutout to Alydia, 12th
grade, who placed 5th and will be
heading to Regional chorus next
month!

Our dear 4th grade student,
Brylee, won both the local and
regional award for the Knights of
Columbus Keeping Christ in
Christmas Poster Contest!
Way to go!





Please click here for ways you can help get this
show on the road! Mrs. Graybill needs help
getting props and materials donated as well

has some help getting the stage put together.








